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York County Magisterial District Court 19-1-01 Temporarily Closed 
 
HARRISBURG – York County Court Administration today announced the temporary closure of 
Magisterial District Court 19-01-01, 1285 East Princess Street in York, following a court employee’s 
positive test for COVID-19. 
 
The employee last worked in the court facility on Friday, January 22 and as required, adhered to health 
and safety guidelines including the use of personal protective equipment and social distancing when 
interacting with the public.  
 
The court will remain closed to the public until the facility is cleaned and sufficient staff are cleared by 
medical personnel to return to work and provide safe and efficient service.  Neighboring magisterial 
district court offices will handle any time-sensitive matters that arise while the court is closed. 
 
For more information on the Pennsylvania courts response to COVID-19, visit 
http://www.pacourts.us/ujs-coronavirus-information.  
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